
Mr. Harold W isberg 
Coq d'or Prt 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Harold, 

I am sending you a tabulation of anti-Semitic incidents 
for 196L+-July 1969 compiled by our Research Department. 
You will note that it shows a number of such incidents 
involving synagogues during the same period. 

I assume tha by now you've heard from our fact-finding 
apparatus o the other matter. 

I hope you and Lil are feeling better and that things 
are going beltter with you. 

Sincerely, 

Sol Rabkin 

SR:mef 
enc 

SOL RABKIN 

315 LEXINGTON AVENUE • SUITE 900 

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10316 

MURRAY HILL 9-7400 

September 4, 1969 
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